Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau

31 May 2021
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA
FROM : The Director
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR COPY OF PREVIOUS VULNERABILITY

ASSESSMENT (VA) OF PAGBAHAN WATERSHED

This has reference to your Memorandum requesting for a copy of the
previously conducted Vulnerability Assessment (VA) of Pagbahan
Watershed.

We will be scndmg the electronic copy of the said report through the
email address stated in the memo request. Should there be some queries
regarding the report and VA process, ERDB VA Staff can provide technical
assistance on the said matter thru email va.erdb.2019%G gmail.com.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION, PLEASE.

HEN . ADORNADO, Ph.D.

College, 4031, Laguna, Philippines
Tel Nos: (6349)5363628; 5362229; 5362269 Fax No. (6349)5362850
E-mail: erdb@denr.gov.ph



